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Focus On: 100 Most Popular Bundesliga Players Aug 01 2022
Focus On: 100 Most Popular Real Madrid C.F. Players Dec 25 2021
Celebrating Shakespeare Aug 21 2021 This book explores how Shakespeare is still alive as a global
cultural icon, on the 400th anniversary of his death.
Advocacy in Conflict Jul 20 2021 Conflicts in Africa, Asia and Latin America have become a common focus
of advocacy by Western celebrities and NGOs. This provocative volume delves into the realities of these
efforts, which have often involved compromising on integrity in pursuit of profile and influence.
Examining the methods used by Western advocates, how they relate to campaigns in the countries concerned,
and their impact, expert authors evaluate the successes and failures of past advocacy campaigns and offer
constructive criticism of current efforts. Taking in a range of high-profile case studies, including
campaigns for democracy in Burma and Latin America, for the rights of Palestinians in Gaza, and opposing
the Lord’s Resistance Army in Uganda, the authors challenge the assumptions set forth by advocacy
organizations.
Forensic Radio Survey Techniques for Cell Site Analysis May 30 2022 This book is intended to be used as
both a text book and as an aide memoire handbook by forensic radio survey engineers, particularly those
working for official police agencies. The book provides a simple but detailed overview of the operation
of cellular networks (GSM, UMTS and LTE, US CDMAOne/CDMA2000, amongst others). In addition, the author
also provides an overview of the technical theories that underpin cellular radio systems – basic radio
theory and a simple explanation of the mathematical concepts that underlie measurements scales such as dB
and dBm. The main part of the book, however, focuses on radio surveys, the various types of survey, the
techniques employed for each survey and the considerations and potential problems that can be encountered
when surveying different types of network. The final section deals with processing and interpreting the
results of radio surveys and examines the information that can be gained from them.
Investigating Terrorism Jun 06 2020 Investigating Terrorism takes a look behind the closed doors of
terrorist cases. Major players from the world of counter-terrorism, including politicians, lawyers,
psychologists and police, offer analyses of recent terror attacks and share their knowledge of terrorist
behaviour Deals with legal, psychological and practical issues surrounding how to deal with a real life
‘ticking bomb’ scenario Provides an insight into the most recent police model for interviewing witnesses,
victims and suspects Contains the latest analyses of recent terrorist attacks including the recent
Norwegian tragedy carried out by terrorist Anders Breivik Contains the views of major players in the
world of counter-terrorism, including Lord Carlile, the former HMG’s Independent Reviewer of Terrorist
legislation, and Peter Clarke, the recently retired Head of Terrorist Investigations for the UK
Incorporates recently-released findings from studies commissioned by New Scotland Yard to study the
effectiveness of police interviews with terrorist suspects Includes chapters discussing the context in

which people become suicide bombers
Focus On: 100 Most Popular Indian Drama Films Oct 11 2020
The Global Making of Policing Oct 23 2021 This edited volume analyses the global making of security
institutions and practices in our postcolonial world. The volume will offer readers the opportunity to
gain a deeper understanding of the global making of how security is thought of and practiced, from US
urban policing, diaspora politics and transnational security professionals to policing encounters in
Afghanistan, Palestine, Colombia or Haiti. It critically examines and decentres conventional perspectives
on security governance and policing. In doing so, the book offers a fresh analytical approach, moving
beyond dominant, one-sided perspectives on the transnational character of security governance, which
suggest a diffusion of models and practices from a ‘Western’ centre to the rest of the globe. Such
perspectives omit much of the experimenting and learning going on in the (post)colony as well as the
active agency and participation of seemingly subaltern actors in producing and co-constituting what is
conventionally thought of as ‘Western’ policing practice, knowledge and institutions. This is the first
book that studies the truly global making of security institutions and practices from a postcolonial
perspective, by bringing together highly innovative, in-depth empirical cases studies from across the
globe. It will be of particular interest to students and scholars interested in International Relations
and Global Studies, (critical) Security Studies, Criminology and Postcolonial Studies.
Georgetown Journal of International Affairs, Cyber IV Feb 12 2021 Each spring, the Cyber Project at
Georgetown University’s Institute for Law, Science, and Global Security convenes a conference of leading
international experts from academia, the private sector, and government to address cutting-edge issues in
cybersecurity. The 2014 annual conference is the starting point for this special issue of the Georgetown
Journal of International Affairs, the fourth volume in the annual International Engagement on Cyber
series. Key papers from the conference have been included in this issue along with new articles added to
round out this collaboration between the Cyber Project and the journal. This issue begins with a group of
articles under the theme “A Post-Snowden Cyberspace,” describing how Edward Snowden’s revelations
directly or indirectly changed the way the global community understands cybersecurity and cyber law.
Other topics covered include cyber weapons, cyber deterrence, Japan’s cybersecurity strategy, data
protection in the private sector, executive accountability for data breaches, minimum security standards
for connected devices, and the problem of underinvestment in cybersecurity. Please note, this special
issue is not included in the subscription to the journal. The Georgetown Journal of International Affairs
is the official publication of the Edmund A. Walsh School of Foreign Service at Georgetown University.
Each issue of the journal provides readers with a diverse array of timely, peer-reviewed content penned
by top policymakers, business leaders, and academic luminaries.
Focus On: 100 Most Popular Campeonato Brasileiro Série A Players Nov 04 2022
The Olympic Legacy Jan 02 2020 This comprehensive collection provides an overview of social scientific
perspectives on Olympic legacy, using specialist analyses and selected cases to illuminate the recurring
anthropological, political, and sociological dimensions of the legacy debate. Drawing upon research
conducted on the Beijing, Vancouver, Athens, London and Rio de Janeiro Olympic Games, it identifies the
recurrent rhetoric that has characterised the legacy debate, alongside the harsh realities that
contradict many legacies and aspirations. Fifteen researchers from six countries contribute a range of
critical analytical studies which explore macro-perspectives on the shifting political economy symbolized
at Beijing or in an over-reaching Greece, the soft power benefits perceived by the Rio 2016 organizers,
the anthropological study of neighbourhood spaces threatened by corporate branding, and the apparatus of
surveillance surrounding an Olympic Games. The symbolic importance of the Games is also captured in
studies of volunteer motivations, labour and work initiatives, and the introduction of women’s boxing at
London 2012. In a comprehensive overview, Alan Tomlinson illuminates the rhetoric of successive Olympic
cycles and the rise to prominence of the legacy question in that debate. This book was originally
published as a special issue of Contemporary Social Science.
Blockbusters and the Ancient World May 18 2021 Following the release of Ridley Scott's Gladiator in 2000
the ancient world epic has experienced a revival in studio and audience interest. Building on existing
scholarship on the Cold War epics of the 1950s-60s, including Ben-Hur, Spartacus and The Robe, this
original study explores the current cycle of ancient world epics in cinema within the social and
political climate created by September 11th 2001. Examining films produced against the backdrop of the
War on Terror and subsequent invasions of Iraq and Afghanistan, this book assesses the relationship
between mainstream cinema and American society through depictions of the ancient world, conflict and
faith. Davies explores how these films evoke depictions of the Second World War, the Vietnam War and the
Western in portraying warfare in the ancient world, as well as discussing the influence of genre
hybridisation, narration and reception theory. He questions the extent to which ancient world epics
utilise allegory, analogy and allusion to parallel past and present in an industry often dictated by
market forces. Featuring analysis of Alexander, Troy, 300, Centurion, The Eagle, The Passion of the
Christ and more, this book offers new insight on the continued evolution of the ancient world epic in
cinema.
Bryophyte Locality Data From the Near and Middle East 1775-2019 Vol. 4 Nov 23 2021 With the fourth
volume of 'Bryophyte locality data from the Near and Middle East' (Gigaspermaceae till Mniaceae ;
families in alphabetical order), consequently all published data of mosses between are presented to
provide ? in addition to volume 3 (Bruchiaceae till Funariaceae) ? a complete data base and background
for the whole area. Starting with the beginning of the collection activities (e.g., Forsskål 1775) it
covers the whole period till the end of 2019 and is the first comprehensive catalogue for these organisms
including Afghanistan, Bahrain, Iran, Iraq, Israel, Jordan, Kuwait, Lebanon, Oman, Qatar, Saudi Arabia,

Sinai Peninsula, Syria, Turkey, United Arab Emirates and Yemen (incl. Socotra). With the fourth volume,
the catalogue of 'Bryophyte locality data from the Near and Middle East' allows an easy access to what is
recorded and known from the different countries of the Near and Middle East.
Putting security governance to the test Dec 01 2019 Recent debates in security policy have highlighted
trends towards fragmentation, informalisation and privatisation in the diverse field of security policy,
with its increasingly transnational security risks. In this context, the concept of security governance
has risen to prominence and has inspired much valuable research. Yet, there are not only very different
conceptual understandings of security governance; there is also a lack of clarity regarding its empirical
manifestations and normative connotations. After a decade of research, this book therefore puts security
governance to the test and scrutinises its analytical and political pitfalls and potentials. It reviews
the concept of security governance and identifies central conceptual, empirical and normative challenges
that need to be addressed. Moreover, this book scrutinises critical examples of security governance from
EU security policy as well as in a comparative regional perspective. Case studies include EU efforts to
counter piracy off the coast of Somalia, combat terrorism inside European societies and protect critical
infrastructures. This book was originally published as a special issue of European Security.
Burkina Faso Sep 21 2021 In October 2014, huge protests across Burkina Faso succeeded in overthrowing
the long-entrenched regime of their authoritarian ruler, Blaise Compaoré. Defying all expectations, this
popular movement went on to defeat an attempted coup by the old regime, making it possible for a
transitional government to organize free and fair elections the following year. In doing so, the people
of this previously obscure West African nation surprised the world, and their struggle stands as one of
the few instances of a popular democratic uprising succeeding in postcolonial sub-Saharan Africa. For
over three decades, Ernest Harsch has researched and reported from Burkina Faso, interviewing subjects
ranging from local democratic activists to revolutionary icon Thomas Sankara, the man once dubbed
'Africa's Che Guevara.' In this book, Harsch provides a compelling history of this little understood
country, from the French colonial period to the Compaoré regime and the movement that finally deposed
him.
Focus On: 100 Most Popular Expatriate Footballers in Spain Oct 03 2022
Educating the Profession Jun 30 2022 Education and training for the library profession have changed over
the decades, and this publication looks both at the past and the future of these developments at schools
of library and information science as well as the role of IFLA's Section on Education and Training. The
chapters cover regional developments in Europe, Asia, Africa, Australia and the Americas; special topics,
such as quality assurance and case studies; and future considerations in LIS education.
The Routledge Handbook of Magazine Research Jan 14 2021 Scholarly engagement with the magazine form has,
in the last two decades, produced a substantial amount of valuable research. Authored by leading academic
authorities in the study of magazines, the chapters in The Routledge Handbook of Magazine Research not
only create an architecture to organize and archive the developing field of magazine research, but also
suggest new avenues of future investigation. Each of 33 chapters surveys the last 20 years of scholarship
in its subject area, identifying the major research themes, theoretical developments and interpretive
breakthroughs. Exploration of the digital challenges and opportunities which currently face the magazine
world are woven throughout, offering readers a deeper understanding of the magazine form, as well as of
the sociocultural realities it both mirrors and influences. The book includes six sections:
-Methodologies and structures presents theories and models for magazine research in an evolving, global
context. -Magazine publishing: the people and the work introduces the roles and practices of those
involved in the editorial and business sides of magazine publishing. -Magazines as textual communication
surveys the field of contemporary magazines across a range of theoretical perspectives, subjects, genre
and format questions. -Magazines as visual communication explores cover design, photography,
illustrations and interactivity. -Pedagogical and curricular perspectives offers insights on
undergraduate and graduate teaching topics in magazine research. -The future of the magazine form
speculates on the changing nature of magazine research via its environmental effects, audience, and
transforming platforms.
Global Economic Prospects, Volume 9, June 2014 Mar 04 2020 The global economy got off to a bumpy start
this year, but growth in 2015 and 2016 looks to be broadly on track. Projections for developing countries
in 2014 have been down downgraded by 0.5 percentage points to 4.8 percent mainly reflecting weak first
quarter growth in the US due to weather and the conflict in Ukraine. Going forward growth is projected to
firm to 5.3 and 5.5 percent in 2015 and 2016 supported by easy global financial conditions and rebounding
exports as high-income countries continue to recover under the influence of a reduced drag from fiscal
consolidation and improving labor markets. Financial conditions will eventually tighten, and when they do
there is risk of further volatility. Most developing countries are in good fiscal and financial shape,
but where vulnerabilities remain countries need to tighten policy to reduce the potential impact of
external shocks. Overall, growth for developing countries will be solid but not strong enough to generate
the income and employment gains needed to eliminate poverty by 2013. As a result, countries need to focus
on structural reform in order to lift growth in and enduring and sustainable manner.
The Palgrave Encyclopedia of Imperialism and Anti-Imperialism Sep 09 2020 The Palgrave Encyclopedia
Imperialism and Anti-Imperialism objectively presents the prominent themes, epochal events, theoretical
explanations, and historical accounts of imperialism from 1776 to the present. It is the most
historically and academically comprehensive examination of the subject to date.
Focus On: 100 Most Popular UEFA Euro 2016 Players Sep 02 2022
Focus On: 100 Most Popular 21St-century English Actresses Jun 18 2021
Focus On: 100 Most Popular Actresses in Hindi Cinema Jan 26 2022

Public History Aug 28 2019 Public History: A Practical Guide explores history in the public sphere and
examines the variety of skills that historians require in the practice of public history. It discusses
how through various mediums of interpretation and presentation a range of actors, which include museums,
archives, government agencies, community history societies and the media and digital media, make history
accessible to a wider audience. It provides the reader with an overview of the wider-world application
and communication of history beyond the classroom through core case studies for each sector that include
ideas for best practice 'in the field'. This book offers an accessible and engaging synopsis of a topic
that has not previously been covered. By focusing on an area of study that has changed substantially in
the last decade, Public History: A Practical Guide presents a comprehensive outline of the practice of
'public history', and provides ideas for future methodological approaches as well as a reference point
for planning professional development in order to gain future employment in these sectors. In the current
economic climate, students need to understand the potential use of history beyond university; this book
contains the tools and advice needed for them to get one step ahead in terms of knowledge, skills and
experience.
Handbook on the Economics of the Internet Jun 26 2019 The Internet is connecting an increasing number of
individuals, organizations, and devices into global networks of information flows. It is accelerating the
dynamics of innovation in the digital economy, affecting the nature and intensity of competition, and
enabling private companies, governments, and the non-profit sector to develop new business models. In
this new ecosystem many of the theoretical assumptions and historical observations upon which economics
rests are altered and need critical reassessment.
Five Year Mission Nov 11 2020 In May 2010, Labour suffered one of its worst ever election defeats. A few
months later it chose Ed Miliband as its new leader. His task? To win back power after just one term in
opposition - a tall order given how many voters had come to blame Labour for the economic mess the
country was in, and to see the party as a soft-touch when it came to immigration and welfare. Even those
who were more sympathetic had their doubts. Was Ed Miliband really leadership material? Would he be able
to overcome defeating his elder brother to get to the top? Would he have to do as he was told by the
trade union leaders who had helped him win? Could he resolve the tensions between Blairites and
Brownites, Blue Labour and New Labour? Might his desire to keep his colleagues united mean Labour stayed
stuck in its comfort zone? Would he, in seeking to break from the party's recent past, take it too far to
the left? Could he offer the electorate something really radical in 2015 or would he instead choose
something safer but ultimately less inspiring? And what should twenty-first social democracy look like
now that the money had run out? This book, by one of the country's foremost experts on party politics,
seeks to answer all those questions and, in the run up to the 2015 general election, to ask one more:
will Ed Miliband's five year mission turn out to be 'mission impossible'?
Contestations Over Gender in Asia Oct 30 2019 This book brings together the work of scholars from around
the world in a consideration of how gender is contested in various parts of Asia – in China, India,
Indonesia, Japan, and the Philippines. Part I of this collection explores notions of agency in relation
to women’s domestic and everyday lives. While ‘agency’ is one of the key terms in contemporary social
science, scholarship on women in Asia recently has focussed on women’s political activism. Women’s
private lives have been neglected in this new scholarship. This volume has a special focus on women’s
relational and emotional lives, domestic practices, marriage, singlehood and maternity. Papers consider
how women negotiate enhanced space and reputations, challenging negative representations and entrenched
models of intra-family and intimate relations. There is also a warning about too free feminist
expectations of agency and the repercussions of the exercise of agency. The three essays in Part II
examine the historical construction of masculinities in colonial and postcolonial South and Southeast
Asia, and the ways that manhood is interpreted, experienced and performed in daily life in the past and
in present times. They highlight the centrality and continued relevance of masculinity to analyses of
empire and nation and underscore the highly gendered and (hetero)sexualized nature of political,
military, and economic institutions. Collectively, the essays explore a wide range of competing
articulations and experiences of gender within Asia, emphasising the historical and contemporary
plurality and variability of femininity and masculinity, and the dynamic and intersectional nature of
gender identities and relations. This book was published as a special issue of Asian Studies Review.
A Critical Look at Institutional Mission Feb 24 2022 This book explores the relevance of institutional
mission to writing program administration and writing center direction. It helps WPAs and writing center
directors understand the challenges and opportunities mission can pose to their work. It also examines
ways WPAs and writing center directors can work with and against mission statements and legacy practices
to do their best work.
Engaging the Public to Fight the Consequences of Terrorism and Disasters Apr 16 2021 Governments must
work tirelessly to update their preparedness for dealing with natural and man-made disasters, as well as
taking account of the increasingly present threat of terrorism. Efficient international cooperation is
key to achieving safety and internationalizing security policy. This book presents the proceedings of the
NATO Advanced Research Workshop (ARW) Engaging the Public to Fight the Consequences of Terrorism and
Disasters, held in Tbilisi, Georgia, in June 2014. The purpose of the workshop was to analyze accumulated
European theoretical knowledge and practical experience in the field of disaster prevention and the
involvement of the public in preventing and fighting the consequences of terrorism, as well as natural
and man-made disasters. There was a particular focus on the perspective of the region, especially with a
view to meeting European Union standards and setting uniform and independent standards for hazard and
risk assessment methods. The protection of economically critical infrastructure, such as dams, pipelines
and transport and storage facilities, was addressed as were the issues of managing water and non-

renewable resources, the disposal of dangerous chemicals and radioactive waste, and defensible methods of
transport for fuel supplies and key personnel. Contributions reflected the extensive experience of the
participating NATO and partner countries, including Armenia, Austria, Bulgaria, Georgia, Germany, Italy,
Moldova, the Netherlands, Romania, Turkey and Ukraine as well as international organizations such as
UNECE and NATO.
Reservoir Quality of Clastic and Carbonate Rocks Apr 28 2022 Reservoir quality is studied using a wide
range of similar techniques in both sandstones and carbonates. Sandstone and carbonate reservoir quality
both benefit from the study of modern analogues and experiments, but modelling approaches are currently
quite different for these two types of reservoirs. There are many common controls on sandstone and
carbonate reservoir quality, but also distinct differences due primarily to mineralogy. Numerous
controversies remain including the question of oil inhibition, the key control on pressure solution and
geochemical flux of material to or from reservoirs. This collection of papers contains case-study-based
examples of sandstone and carbonate reservoir quality prediction as well as modern analogue, outcrop
analogue, modelling and advanced analytical approaches.
Coping with Risk in Agriculture, 3rd Edition Dec 13 2020 Risk and uncertainty are inescapable factors in
agriculture which require careful management. Farmers face production risks from the weather, crop and
livestock performance, and pests and diseases, as well as institutional, personal and business risks.
This revised third edition of the popular textbook includes updated chapters on theory and methods and
contains a new chapter discussing the state-contingent approach to the analysis of production and the use
of copulas to better model stochastic dependency. Aiming to introduce agricultural decision making,
probability and risk preference, this book is an indispensable guide for students and researchers of
agriculture and agribusiness management.
Trends in Ambient Intelligent Systems Jul 28 2019 This book demonstrates the success of Ambient
Intelligence in providing possible solutions for the daily needs of humans. The book addresses
implications of ambient intelligence in areas of domestic living, elderly care, robotics, communication,
philosophy and others. The objective of this edited volume is to show that Ambient Intelligence is a boon
to humanity with conceptual, philosophical, methodical and applicative understanding. The book also aims
to schematically demonstrate developments in the direction of augmented sensors, embedded systems and
behavioral intelligence towards Ambient Intelligent Networks or Smart Living Technology. It contains
chapters in the field of Ambient Intelligent Networks, which received highly positive feedback during the
review process. The book contains research work, with in-depth state of the art from augmented sensors,
embedded technology and artificial intelligence along with cutting-edge research and development of
technologies and applications of Ambient Intelligent Networks. This book is intended to introduce ideas,
methods, technologies of the future development of humanity, Science and Technology.
The Future of Petroleum in Lebanon Feb 01 2020 What is the future of the oil and gas sector in Lebanon?
Following the recent discovery of these valuable resources in the southern Mediterranean, including in
the Cypriot and Israeli offshore reserves, the possibility of Lebanon also becoming a petroleum-producing
country has been raised. This collection of essays addresses the major challenges and opportunities that
accompany the country's hope to join the petroleum club. Covering the key policy issues - from Lebanon's
susceptibility to the oil curse, to the environmental risks of production - this book brings together
expert analysis to offer answers at the institutional level. Of central importance, the contributors
argue, is that for Lebanon to benefit from the discovery of petroleum, it must first reform its
institutions with the full support of the voting public and civil society. Combining rigorous
quantitative and qualitative research, the Lebanese Center for Policy Studies has produced here an
essential book that puts petroleum in Lebanon, and the important questions that come with it, within a
global perspective.
Global Norms with a Local Face Aug 09 2020 This book argues that global rule-of-law standards in postconflict states are reshaped in interactive translation processes between external and domestic actors.
Portsmouth Harbor and Piscataqua River, New Hampshire and Maine Navigation Improvement Project Mar 28
2022
Media Research on Climate Change Mar 16 2021 Research on media coverage of climate change, as a
particular subfield of environmental communication research, has proliferated over the past decade. This
book sets out to consider what conclusions can be drawn in light of the existing body of work, what
lessons can be learnt, what are the challenges to be met, and what are the directions to be taken in
order to further develop media research on climate change. The mixture of articles in this volume serve
well to illustrate the range of empirical, theoretical, and methodological approaches subsumed under the
broad heading of "media studies on climate change." Some contributions focus on the past—how the subfield
has developed and what we can learn from that—and some look toward the future. Either way, all the
authors share the ambition to suggest important avenues of research, be they centered on media, context,
applicability of results, or theoretical advancement. As such they make a valuable contribution to
identifying important directions for future research on the role of the media in communicating climate
change. This book was previously published as a special issue of Environmental Communication.
Ideational Legacies and the Politics of Migration in European Minority Regions May 06 2020 In this book,
Christina Zuber outlines a theory of ideational policy stabilization to explain stable policy choices
despite changing incentives. Historical legacies are frequently invoked in popular and academic accounts
of the politics of migration, but the mechanisms of transmission are left underspecified. This work
contributes to research on migration and to theories of public policy by arguing that the missing link
between past events and present choices is ideational: initially a historical constellation of interests
leads actors to defend policy ideas that match the historical environment, but over time, ideas can

detach themselves from interests and stabilize into societal dispositions (shared values and identities).
This occurs if elites build a discursive consensus around a policy idea, and if bureaucrats develop
concomitant policy practices. The book's empirical section analyses ideational stabilization in Catalonia
(Spain), which takes an inclusive approach to immigration, and in South Tyrol (Italy), where immigration
is framed as a threat. The comparison shows that these differences can be explained by the political
economy of historical industrialization and internal migration. Catalans were in the driving seat of
industrialization, receiving unskilled migrant workers from the rest of Spain to boost their own economy.
South Tyroleans, on the other hand, were in the passenger seat, perceiving incoming Italians as
colonizers. Over time, socioeconomic conditions changed, and internal migration was replaced with
international migration. Yet with historical ideas having stabilized into dispositions, political and
administrative elites continued to understand immigration through the now-obsolete perspective of
economic opportunity in Catalonia and ethnic competition in South Tyrol. Transformations in Governance is
a major academic book series from Oxford University Press. It is designed to accommodate the impressive
growth of research in comparative politics, international relations, public policy, federalism, and
environmental and urban studies concerned with the dispersion of authority from central states to
supranational institutions, subnational governments, and public-private networks. It brings together work
that advances our understanding of the organization, causes, and consequences of multilevel and complex
governance. The series is selective, containing annually a small number of books of exceptionally high
quality by leading and emerging scholars. The series is edited by Liesbet Hooghe and Gary Marks of the
University of North Carolina, Chapel Hill, and Walter Mattli of the University of Oxford.
Linking EU Climate and Energy Policies Apr 04 2020 Based on an innovative theoretical framework
combining theories of EU policy making, negotiation and implementation, this comprehensive book examines
EU climate and energy policies from the early 1990s until the adoption of new policies for 2030. The
authors investigate how the linking of climate and energy concerns in policy packages has facilitated
agreement among EU leaders with very different policy ambitions. Employing in-depth studies from a
diverse range of energy-economic countries, the book also explores the impact of the implementation of
policies on the climate and energy policy framework and the Energy Union initiative.
Routledge Handbook of Maritime Regulation and Enforcement Jul 08 2020 With advances in technology and
maritime transport, human use of the ocean now extends beyond the traditional activities of navigation
and fishing. Emerging activities such as bioprospecting, deep seabed mineral and hydrocarbon exploration
and exploitation, offshore renewable energy developments and marine scientific probes of deep sea areas
challenge the applicability of maritime law and policy in new ways. This handbook examines current
regulatory and enforcement instruments and mechanisms for different sectors of maritime activity.
Covering various jurisdictions, its specially commissioned chapters are authored by some of the world’s
foremost authorities on maritime law, and offer unique perspectives on maritime law, policy and practice.
This highly relevant collection is organised into four parts: • International Law Considerations in
Maritime Regulation and Enforcement • Role of States and other International Actors in Maritime
Regulation and Enforcement • Regulation and Enforcement in Different Maritime Sectors • Current Issues
and Future Challenges This comprehensive reference work will be of interest to scholars and students of
maritime law, practitioners and non-lawyers interested in the regulation of offshore areas, as well as
policy-makers.
The Future of Internet Policy Sep 29 2019 All of the short essays in this volume look past the rhetoric
of technological determinism and reliance on the natural logic of the market to consider the power of law
and policy to steer new media in one direction or another. Many of the essays look backwards through
history or outwards across national borders. They all look forward to how today’s policies will shape the
future of the internet and society. A particular focus of interest for some of the contributors is the
revelations that followed Edward Snowden’s mass disclosure of classified documents in 2013, which
revealed the U.S. National Security Agency’s systematic and longstanding program of monitoring global
communications. Some chapters consider different countries’ varying approaches to regulating the
proliferation of online communication, while others assess the current state of digital technology. They
all call for policy interventions to solve market failures. This book was originally published as a
special issue of Critical Studies in Media Communication.
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